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37B Day School Rd.		T (505) 771-2060
Santa Ana Pueblo, NM 87004		F (505) 771-2090
		

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW SERVICES

The Tamaya Housing Inc. (THI) is soliciting RFPs from qualified and competent individuals or firms for professional environmental review services on its proposed Eagle Estates Subdivision Two site consisting of thirteen (13) lots, and approximately three (3) additional scattered sites, on the Pueblo of Santa Ana.  Environmental reviews and environmental review reports must be in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (42 U.S.C. § 4321 et, seq., as amended), its implementing regulations (40 CFR § 1500 et. seq., as amended) as well as those implementing regulations adopted by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) at 24 CFR Parts 51, 55 and 58, and other funding agencies requirements as may become applicable.

A copy of the RFP may be obtained by contacting Executive Director, Keith Pike at (505) 771-2060 or at Keith.Pike@santaana-nsn.gov

 
“Sustaining the heritage of Tamaya’s future through building quality, safe and affordable homes.”
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Tamaya Housing Inc.




